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Happy New Year to you all! 
 

Hope you all had a restful and fun break over Christmas. It is pleasing to see how positively the pupils have come 
back and quickly settled into their classes.  
 

We are very excited this year to be launching a Post 16 café in the community in association with the RAFA build-
ing in Wimborne, (opposite the Quarter Jack surgery). After a few trial weeks it will wel-
come customers for light refreshments  every Wednesday after half term. We can guaran-
tee outstanding customer service and a unique dining experience! 
 

We are delighted to welcome back M&M Productions on 30th January who will be per-
forming ’Peter Pan’ for many of our students across all departments. A huge thank you 
again to the charity ‘Happy Days’ who have kindly funded this event (and many more 
events across the year) for us. The team at M&M are a very talented group and the pupils 
are guaranteed to be thoroughly entertained and engaged for the afternoon.  
 

This half term sees the first of our Middle School Residentials taking place. Some students will be visiting Avon 
Tyrrell Activity Centre and staying overnight in a woodland lodge. This follows the hugely successful residential 
that took place during the last summer term at Avon Tyrrell. There is much excitement and the pupils have been 
planning their days there with enthusiasm.  

 

Thank you as always for your continued support. 

Diane Makariou and Joe Barnett 

Up coming events: 
 

Friends of Beaucroft meeting - 7pm on 29th January here at 
Beaucroft. 
 

Friends Bingo Night! 22nd March, doors open at 6.30pm, 
eyes down at 7pm. Refreshments will be available. 
 

Parent Open Coffee Morning—Feb 12th—
10.00—12.00 
 

Parent Group event-Weds, March 24th -
’Family Well Being’ session delivered by an 

external provider. More details to follow. 

 

Please see reverse for a more detailed list of diary dates. 
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We now have a fifth of parents using the School 
Comms App which is great. We would love to see 
that number increase over time and reduce un-
necessary paper use. It is hoped that this will be-
come our main form of communication over time.  

http://schoolgateway.co.uk  

With this in mind, please ensure that as the 
weather becomes cold-
er, do check the app for 
any possible school clo-
sures. We will of course 
also send text messages 
and  also update our 
school website with any 
closures.  



Diary Dates 
 

 
 

 

Date Event 

Friends of Beaucroft meeting 29th January, 7pm @ Beaucroft 

  
Spring Half-Term 

  
18th February – 22nd February 2019 

Parents’ Consultation After-
noon/Evening 

Wednesday 13th March 2019 

Friends of Beaucroft Bingo Night Friday 22nd March 2019 (Doors open 6.30pm, 

Inset Day – School Closed for pu-
pils 

Friday 5th April 2019 

Easter Holidays 

  
Monday 8th April – Monday 22nd April 2019 

E-safety Training for Pupils & Par-
ents 

Friday 26th April 2019 (Parents @ 11am – 
12pm) 

E-safety Training for Pupils 

  
Friday 14th June 2019 

May Day Bank Holiday 

  
Monday 6th May 2019 

Summer Half Term 

  
27th May – 31st May 2019 

Junior Sports Afternoon 

  
Thursday 20th June 2019    1pm – 2.30pm 

Riverside Sports Morning Friday 21st June 2019 

Year 11 & 14 Leavers’ Day including 
assembly  (Last day of school for 

Friday 28th June 2019 

Parents’ Consultation After- Tuesday 2nd July 2019 

Transition Afternoon Wednesday 3rd July 2019 

Middle/Senior Sports Day Friday 5th July 2019 

Early Years’ Family Fun Day Thursday 11th July 2019 

Last day of school year Friday 19th July 2019 


